SDMC Meeting 9/20/18
Members present – Ms. Halverson, Ms. Claytor, Mr. Del Castillo, Ms. Bowyer, Ms. Loeb, Ms. Gaines, Ms. Thompson, Ms. Zatzkin, Ms. Marshall, and Ms. Mock

· Introduction of members
· Enrollment update – projected at 710 students, but currently at 683 students.  That is a $120,000 impact that we must payback.  We will revisit tutoring in the spring if needed, extra duty pay for staff will be more limited.  Oct. 26th is our snapshot date.  
· Grading – We have had multiple classroom discussion on our campus.  The grading policy will be presented at Open House for parents to be aware of.  We want parents to have an overview and understanding of where grades come from.  Ms. Thompson reviewed the policy with the committee.  This document will continue to be updated as needed.  We will have PLC time with other campuses.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Safety – K open house who were very concerned about safety.  Many concerned parents have reached out to Ms. Thompson with further questions about safety.  We continue to practice drills to be prepared.
· Round table
